

Mendon Fire Department

303 Burr Oak St. Mendon, MI 49072

18th April, 2021

Mendon Community Schools 148 Kirby Rd Mendon, MI 49072

Dear Leasa,

On Saturday, April 16th, we were able to host a joint school bus extrication training exercise with several neighboring departments. Over 30 firefighters from Leonidas, Colon, Centreville, Fabius-Park, and Mendon Fire Departments spent their Saturday morning practicing & learning for a scenario that we all hope we never have to respond to.

This training was made possible because you & the school were gracious enough to allow us to use a bus that was recently taken out of service, before sending it to be recycled. We wanted to send this letter to thank you for this opportunity, and let you know that we took full advantage of this unique training opportunity.

In addition, every department that took part in the training thanked us for the opportunity & commented about what a great opportunity this was to work & learn together. So, thank you, not only from our department, but also from Centerville, Leonidas, Colon & Fabius-Park Fire Departments.

Sincerely,

Members of the Mendon Fire Department